OFFICE OF THE
BOARD OF SELECTMEN
TOWN OF DUNSTABLE
TOWN HALL, 511 MAIN STREET
DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313

(978) 649-4514 X224

FAX (978) 649-4371

e-mall selectmen@dunstable-ma.gov

May 24, 2012

Carol Skerrett
Town Clerk
Dunstable, MA 01827

The Board will not be holding a meeting during the week of May 27" through
June 2™ and the Memorial Day holiday. Their next meeting will be held on
Monday, June 4", and will begin at the customary time of 7:00pM.

Respectfully,
Danice N. Palumbo,
Board Secretary



